VILLAGE OF NEW BERLIN ZONING BOARD MEETING July 13, 1994

The New Berlin Zoning Board met on July 13, 1994 at 7:30 p.m. to consider John Frank's petition for a side yard variance from 10 feet to 6 feet on his property located on Benton St.

Member Wilson made the motion to recommend this variance to the Village Board, and Member Stritzel seconded this motion.

Roll call was taken and passed with Members Wilson, Stritzel, and Prince voting Aye; Member Frank Abstained; Members Cantrall and Copeland, Absent.

Strizel made the motion to adjourn at 7:45 p.m. and Frank seconded. Motion carried.

Marsha Sweet

Recording Secretary